
From: Emily Ashton 
Sent: 29/03/2022 12:02:23 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Objection to Planning Section 455 Modifications Mod 2021/0983 

Hello, 

I wish to strenuously object as a resident of 104 Whale Beach Road, the lack of onsite parking 
this commercial development has in its plans. 

It relies completely on public parking for its customers which is already challenged in its 
availability. 

Council would be offensively working in the opposite of the public's interest by approving this. 
And isn't the council meant to be representing the public? 

Could you please confirm this message has been received and successfully lodged as an 
objection to the proposed development alteration? 

Many thanks, Emily Ashton. 
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